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From: Katy McLaughlin 
Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 9:51 p.m.
To: Consultations
Cc:
Subject: Re: Strong opposition to proposed fee increase

Dear Dental Council,

I do not support the proposed fee increase in the Dental Councils recent budget consultation document.

As outlined by NZDA president Susan Gorrie, the increase is exorbitant and inappropriate. Allocating such
funds to produce redundant Practice Standards is unjustified.

Regards,

Katy McLaughlin

BDS, DClinDent (Perio)




